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Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

Richard Weaver 
Self employed (Bikerbum@hotmail.com) 
219 valley rd. 
Knox, PA 16232 US 

SSEOWID 
JAN 2 7 2014 

INgiPiNBlNT REGULATORY 
RiVttW COMMISSION 

Comments entered: 

I would like to voice my opposition to proposed changes to the oil and gas regulations. 

The proposed changes would be very detrimental and too costly for local producers that have 
been taking care of local wells for years. 

We can afford to lose anymore jobs and loss of production vital to our local refineries, and the 
millions they put into our communities. 

Please vote no on the proposed changes to the regulations for grandfathered shallow wells. 

Thanks for your time, 
Richard Weaver 

No attachments were included as part of this comment. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 



Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
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